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General Education Council Minutes 
May 19, 2006 
 
 
 
Members Present:  T. Brophy, T. Dasta, A. McCollough (Chair), G. Trail, J. Wilson 
 
 
 
Discussion: 
 
1. Summer meetings will be on an as-needed basis.   
 
2. The CLAST exam has been eliminated from the ALCs.  The Gen Ed Council/Committee 

will recommend a replacement exam to the University, probably either the MAPP (ETS) 
or the CLA (Rand).   

 
3. Dr. McCollough will discuss the Writing Requirement (Gordon Rule) proposal with the 

Academic Policy Council (Senate) and the Undergraduate Advising Council.  
 
4. Student Learning Outcomes for General Education, by category: 

The Social Sciences, Humanities and Mathematics SLOs were discussed.  Minor revisions 
will be made with a revised document distributed to Council. 

 
 


